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April 19, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 35A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which increases threshold amount (from $1,500 to
$2,500) that must be met before person is required to submit motor vehicle accident report to DMV.
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